Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 15, 2016, 5:30 p.m.

PLACE: Destin Community Center (101 Stahlman Ave.)
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP), along with the City of Destin, will host an informational meeting on the Deepwater Horizon Natural Resource Damage Assessment Phase III Early Restoration Project, Norriego Point Restoration and Recreation Project, at the Destin Community Center (101 Stahlman Ave) on Tuesday, November 15, 2016, from 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. DEP staff and representatives from Taylor Engineering, Inc., the project design consultant, will be available at the informational meeting to answer questions and provide additional details on the project.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 24 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Heather Thomas, Gulf Coast Affairs Manager, (850)245-2197, Heather.Thomas@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
